Castonguay, Christine

From:

DeCarli, Jeremy

Sent:

Monday, February 24, 2020 10:19 AM

To:

Castonguay, Christine

Subject:

FW: Bevin House

See below for PZC meeting.

Jeremy

Jeremy DeCarli, AICP
Planning & Zoning Official
Town of East Hampton
T: 860-267-7450
E: jdecarli@easthamptonct.gov
www.easthamptonct.gov

M, W, Th: 8:00AM – 3:00pm T: 8:00AM – 6:30PM F: 8:00AM – 12:00PM

----Original Message----

From: Kate Massaro < <u>katemass44@gmail.com</u>> Sent: Monday, February 24, 2020 10:07 AM

To: DeCarli, Jeremy < jdecarli@easthamptonct.gov>

Subject: Bevin House

CAUTION:

This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Remember to hover over any links and if you suspect the email is not legitimate or a phishing email, please contact Tom McMahon at x363.

Dear Mr DeCarli

My name is Kate Massaro and I have been a guest at the Bevan House in East Hampton. It is a wonderful place to stay not only for the surroundings and beautiful scenery but for the historical component to the home. The services and food provided are phenomenal and Dean has done an amazing job restoring and maintaining the home.

I would welcome the opportunity and feel strongly that the house should be utilized for community events to showcase this wonderful piece of history not only as a bed-and-breakfast but a beautiful stage for the community to use for events that go beyond just the guests activities. With its historic background and serene outdoor setting, it would be a wonderful place to host charity and other community events.

Thank you for your time and consideration

Sincerely, Kate Massaro